
    RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY- SARJAPUR 
 

CIRCULAR NO. 015/ RIAS/ 2024-25                                                        DATE: 13/06/24 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

 

 
 
On the occasion of Father’s Day on June 15th, Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur is 
arranging for a activities along with a Walkathon in collaboration with Savesoil.org.  
 
We would like to invite all the fathers of our students along with the students to join the 
walkathon. Please find below the details regarding the same: 
 

1. All parents are expected to wear white plain T-shirts. 
2. The students should be dressed in the school uniform. 
3. Everybody should be assembling in the school Atrium at 8:15 a.m. 

 
“There can be no life without soil and no soil without life.” 
 
Let’s all join together with all the enthusiasm and participate in the Walkathon to make a 
difference to the world in our small ways. 
 
Regards, 
Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


